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Clarion Housing is committing £37 million to 
improve the entire Sutton Estate. The empty Blocks 
A-D will be completely refurbished, bringing 80 
social rented homes back into use. These will be 
larger, better designed family homes. 

When these homes are ready to be rented again 
priority will be given to residents currently living 
on the Sutton Estate.

We will be modernising the rest of the estate by 
installing new kitchens and bathrooms into blocks 
E-K and N-O and upgrading all the outdoor space. 



Working with you

Contact us

Join the steering group

The involvement of local residents in the plans for your homes is vitally 
important. This includes helping to shape the planning application which we 
hope to submit in 2020. We’ll be in touch soon with details about workshops 
and consultation events for you to get involved in. 

If you have any questions please drop in to one of our 
regeneration surgeries. These will take place every other 
Thursday, starting from 21 November, in the estate office 
between 10am and 12 noon. You can also give us a call on  
0300 500 8000 or email SuttonEstateChelsea@clarionhg.com. 

Are you interested in taking part in a steering 
group to work with us to help improve the 
Sutton Estate? 

This would include looking at how blocks A-D 
will be refurbished, improvements to the sunken 
garden and how the rest of the estate will be 
landscaped. The steering group would continue 
throughout the entire regeneration process. 

If you are interested please contact  
Natalie Down on 0300 500 8000 or email 
suttonestatechelsea@clarionhg.com.
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